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Some of the folks from the Goldwater wing of the Republican 
Party may claim Gov Nelson Rockefeller was a radical leftist
but in actuality he was one of the leaders of the ruling    
class.  The ruling class, you may recall, is what radical   
leftists opposed back in the good old days when they were   
honest, sincere and courageous.                             
                                                            
Then Rockefeller signed the first abortion law and things   
began to change.  We saw the rise of the femi-nazis, (a wolf
in sheeps' clothing if there ever was one,) and we witnessed
the American Way of Genocide begin to take shape.  The femi-
nazis were/are just a front for the ruling class which needs
to make abortion "respectable" and keep down the population 
of "undesirables" by killing them off in a LEGAL and- most  
importantly- publicly acceptable manner.                    
                                                            
Marching Blacks and Hispanics and poor whites off to gas    
chambers, even to the strains of Wagner, just won't make it 
in image conscious America, especially after  all the bad   
publicity from the Holocaust.  The ruling class needed a way
to make the current genocide seem socially acceptable and   
even noble.  They had to make middle and upper middle class 
people willing to support and participate in this genocide  
and to serve as an example for the lower classes to follow. 
Through either ignorance or treachery the radical-leftists  
joined that movement and thus began the decline of their own
much larger Movement, and so they thus played into the      
agenda of the ruling class.  Forsaking the well-being of the
Masses in order to promote a doctrine of self-centered      
hedonism merely opened the door to the infamous orgy of     
greed that became the hallmark of the new class of Yuppies. 
                                                            
Pursuit of wealth and "keeping up with the Joneses" waylaid 
the best and the brightest of the Boom Generation with all  
their Sixties' Radicalism into the sterile wasteland of sub-
urban Yuppiedom.  Knowing that the stodgy Catholics and the 
bigoted Born-Agains would oppose abortion, the ruling class 
cynically played these groups against the Yuppies' exager-  
ated sense of self-worth.  Because the Yuppies were intell- 
igent and would attain positions of influence in society,   
the ruling  class was able to use this Yuppie "superiority" 
against the huddled Catholic and Evangelical Masses.        
                                                            
Everytime someone  from the Masses spoke or wrote against   
abortion the Yuppies could be counted on to bleat mindless  



drivel about the separation of church and state, as if the  
First Amendment was meant to protect the State from the     
People!  Religious folk are People too and have every right 
to participate in the political system as they see fit,     
either individually or in group combinations.  But the      
ruling class refuses to admit this and uses the abortion    
issue as a wedge to keep Americans apart and to reinforce   
the supposed superiority of their main puppet, the Yuppies. 
                                                            
Yuppies, in private, regard abortion as just another way to 
keep their taxes down.  Fewer undesirable Blacks, Hispanics 
and poor whites mean less social costs in terms of schooling
and health care, crime, unemployment and welfare. ESPECIALLY
welfare!  (There's a reason why welfare is such a big issue 
this election year: by waffling on abortion AND attacking   
welfare, Bob Dole is trying to pry many of the Yuppies who  
are Democrats away from Clinton.)  Yuppies will do ANYTHING 
to pad their lifestyles but know enough to keep mum about   
their true abortion motives.  As a result of their sell-out 
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